
The land trust has recently had the Gateway property surveyed.  We will soon be marking the 

boundary so that others will be able to see where the conserved land begins and ends. 

 

JULT will be taking part in the upcoming Village University at the Community Center on March 

22.  We invite everyone to come and learn more about what we do. 

 

We will have a number of events in May including our annual meeting featuring guest speaker 

Evergreen Erb who will present a multi-media show.  Evergreen will also lead her annual bird 

walk in May and Joanna Carpenter will lead a cairns walk at Gateway. 

 

Negotiations continue between the Town and Jericho and the Underhill-Jericho Fire Department 

and the land trust is ready to help out if needed.   

 

 


